
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Jan 20, 2022 at 12:52 PM 
Subject: Re: Emergency Contract Request for HSW's 
To: Alexander, Peggy L <peggy.l.alexander@wv.gov> 
Cc: Tara L Lyle <tara.l.lyle@wv.gov>, David H Pauline <david.h.pauline@wv.gov>, Sherri 
Reed <sherri.a.reed@wv.gov>, Brandi R Tomey <brandi.r.tomey@wv.gov>, Michael A 
Clevenger <michael.a.clevenger@wv.gov>, Mark L Totten <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 

Your emergency request for HEalth Service Workers at the Clarksburg facility is approved for 
any 
workers that the current contract holders cannot provide. Please document your files to 
show that you have vetted the agency needs thorough the current vendors. This 
emergency is approved for a period of six (6) months. from the date of this approval. 
Please follow all emergency procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division Procedures 
Handbook and submit all supporting documentation to this office within 30 days of this 
approval for processing. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions or concerns. 
 
Thanks you, 
 
Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Assistant Director 
West Virginia Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
(304) 558-2316 
frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
 
 
On Thu, Jan 20, 2022 at 12:15 PM Alexander, Peggy L <peggy.l.alexander@wv.gov> wrote: 

Attached please find our request for a 6-month Emergency 
contract for Health Service Workers. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention to this matter. 
 
-- 
Peggy Alexander | Administrative Services Assistant 
WV Veterans Nursing Facility 
1 Freedom Way | Clarksburg, WV 26301 
304.626.1600 ext. 2015 | 304.626.1605 fax 
Peggy.L.Alexander@wv.gov  
 




